
IMPORTANT DATES 

OCTOBER 

5th Y6 WVA, Sports Morning—NEW 

5th SEN Parents meeting 2pm—NEW 

8th Y6 Class Assembly—parents welcome 

9th Parents Evening 

10th Parents Evening 

11th Y6 Cadbury World visit 

12th SCHOOL CLOSED—INSET DAY 

14th  Half-Term 

22nd Flu Vaccinations 

24th  School Nurse Drop In sessions—NEW 

24th Parents Evening 

25th Individual/Family Photographs 

26th FOBs Spooky Disco 

NOVEMBER 

7th No pen day 

16th Children in Need 

19th  Y3/4 Mr Fernandez Class Assembly—

 Parents welcome  

23rd Y6 Takeover Day 

26th School Nurse Drop In sessions—NEW 

30th Y Theatre visit—Whole School 

DECEMBER 

11th KS1 play to parents 

7th FOBs Christmas fair  

12th KS2 Play to parents  

13th KS2 Play to parents 

 

WEEKLY NEWS 
 Another successful football competition for Broomfield 

took place this week.  This time it was our Y5/6 girls 
team that competed at Wreake valley.  They got 
through to the semi-finals which is a great achievement! 

 Key Stage 2 learnt about the Jewish festival of          
Yom Kippur this week. 

 Deposit letters for the Residential trip have gone out 
this week (For next years Y5/6 children).  Please pay 
any deposits by Thursday 11th October.  Thank you. 

 We are starting to review our school curriculum and 
have completed pupil questionnaires—it will interesting 
to hear and read their responses! 

 Flu vaccination letters also came out this week.  Please 
send them back to school as soon as possible.   

 Many thanks. 

School Dinners menu  

              Week 2 

House Points 

WILD ROSE:     104  (535)  

CLOVER:   164  (449)    

BROOM:         150  (453) 

FOXGLOVE:      100  (291)  
 

Just for a laugh... 

Q: What stays in the corner, but travels around the world? 

A: A stamp!   

Q: How did the Vikings send secret messages? 

A: By norse code!   

BROOMFIELD FRIDAY FLYER 

 

21st September 2018 

ATTENDANCE 

HIGHEST =  Mrs Waldom’s Class—100% 

SCHOOL = 95.1% 

Magazine request 

As we are trying to promote a love of reading across 

the school we are asking for donations of any good 

quality comics or magazines for our children to read 

during their free choice time. 

If you have any old comics/

magazines that are in good           

condition and suitable please can         

you bring them into school for Mr Rowley. 


